Once again we are following the tradition of years past and having Team Dinners, Senior Dinners and Fifth Quarter
Parties for the players. Below is information about these events.

Team Dinners

Dinner will be provided, after practice, for all the JV/Varsity Players on the Thursday before all home games. We are in
the process of seeking donations from community restaurants and grocery stores. If you have any community contacts
and would like to help secure meal donations, please see Marsha Snavely. We will also need donations from the parents
as well, please see below:

Thursday, Sept 8 Sophomores: Pasta Side dish
Juniors A-M: Drinks (Chocolate Milk, Gatorade, Water)
Juniors N-Z: Dessert

Thursday, Sept 15 Seniors: Pasta Side Dish
Sophomores A-M: Drinks (Chocolate Milk, Gatorade, Water)
Sophomore N-Z: Dessert

Thursday, Sept 22 Juniors- Pasta Side Dish
Seniors A-M: Drinks (Chocolate Milk, Gatorade, Water)
Seniors N-Z: Dessert

Thursday, Oct 6 Sophomores A-M: Dessert
Sophomore N-Z: Drinks (Chocolate Milk, Gatorade, Water)
Juniors- Pasta Side

Thursday, Oct 27 Seniors A-M: Dessert
Seniors N-Z: Drinks (Chocolate Milk, Gatorade, Water)
Sophomores- Pasta Side Dish

The above information may change as we secure various food donation commitments throughout the summer. We
may not require any donations from parents or we may require a different type of donation from parents. So please
read your emails for any changes. The weekly “Monday Update” email will have a reminder as to what each class is
scheduled to bring.

Senior Dinners

Dinner will be provided for all the Seniors Players ONLY, on the Thursday before all away games, at a senior player’s
home. These are hosted by Senior Parents. If you are interested in hosting a Senior Dinner, please see Marsha Snavely.
The location of these dinners will be given in the “Monday Update” email.

Fifth Quarter Parties

These are parties that are held after every home game. The boys are usually famished, so it provides a place for the
players and parents to go and celebrate their win (or gripe about their loss) and eat! These are hosted by any parent
and typically a few parents go in on the parties together. They often are held outside. If there is any food left over from
the Thursday Team Dinner, it will be given to the parent who is hosting the Fifth Quarter party. There are still a few
spots open, if you want to host a party, find a friend and see Marsha Snavely to sign up! The location of these parties
will be given in the “Monday Update” email.



